
“Share A Prayer” 

Will you write a prayer for your 

school and share it with us? 

Please send them to england@prayforschools.org before PrayDay– 19th November 2019.  

We are collecting a variety of prayers from both adults and children about your school:   

the wellbeing of pupils and staff, touching on issues of concern and hopes for the future. 

We'll contact you to say we've received your prayer. By sending us a prayer you are agreeing to us publishing them 

on  Pray for Schools Facebook and Twitter and on our website as part of a down-loadable booklet. We will only use 

your first name! 
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